
Due to exceptional demand Oxfordshire Association of Cricket Officials
are arranging a second Umpires’ Stage Two course before the start of 
the season.

This will take place over two Saturdays, 2nd and 9th April at Wantage 
and Grove CC, Charlton Village Road, Wantage OX12 7HD from 1000
to 1530 each day

To book a place on this course please go to: https://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/s8qy35

You should already have completed a Stage One course or equivalent, 
either face to face or online, before booking on this course

https://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/s8qy35


This course is designed to give you further 
knowledge and skills sufficient to enable you to 
become a member of a league panel and is 
available to anyone who has attended the Stage 
One. 

It will complement that course by looking beyond 
the basic laws, build on field craft and match 
management techniques and introduce the concept 
of working, as a team, with a colleague.


